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Calling all 8th grade and older girls! 
Celebrate the Centennial of the 19th Amendment! 

The 19th Amendment gave women the right to vote! 

2020 is the 100th anniversary the 19th Amendment. 

You are invited by the Girl Scouts of California's Central 
Coast to experience legislation in action by creating a bill 
that will be sent to committee and voted on by younger Girl 
Scouts at events celebrating the 19th Amendment in August. 

Interested in learning more? 
Go to this link, Experience Legislation in Action 
Go through the presentation at this link: 

19th Amendment Presentation 
Make a decision (Yes, let's do it! No, not for me.) 

If you're ready to submit a bill for review, use this link to 
submit your bill to GSCCC review committee. The deadline 
for submissions Monday, May 5, 2020. 

NOTE: Bills created by Girl Scouts are for the purpose of learning about 
the 19th Amendment and the legislative process. They will not be 
enacted or be implemented at Girl Scouts of California's Central Coast. 

Questions? Contact info@girlscoutsccc.org 

girlscoutsccc.org/events 800-822-2427 

https://girlscoutsccc.doubleknot.com/document/19th-amendment-powerpoint-council-wide-8th-grade-girls-and-older/197619
https://www.cognitoforms.com/GirlScoutsOfCaliforniasCentralCoast2/GSCCCCelebratesTheSuffrageCentennial
mailto:customercare@gsccc.org
https://girlscoutsccc.doubleknot.com/document/experience-legislation-in-action-council-wide-8th-grade-girls-s-a/198009

